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Newport News Sheriff's Office Congratulates New Deputies 
 
 
 The Newport News Sheriff's Office congratulated five new deputies upon their graduation December 
13, 2012 from the Hampton Roads Criminal Justice Training Academy.  The ceremony was held at Warwick 
High School.   Over the course of rigorous academy instruction, deputies become proficient in defensive 
driving, defensive tactics, use of firearms, first aid, and many other disciplines.  Instruction also covers 
academic studies including the U.S. Constitution and Virginia law as it applies to the corrections industry. 
 Congratulations to the newly sworn deputies.  Pictured left to right: D. L. Hoang, R. A. Andrews, K. 
Hawkins; M. M. Brewer, and M. A. Knight.   
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